
 

Metropolitan Transportation Commission 

Policy Advisory Council 

December 17, 2024 Agenda Item 6e 

Notice of Appreciation for Chair Campos 

Subject: 

Appreciation of Chair Pamela Campos on the occasion of election to the San Jose City Council 

and for her service to the Policy Advisory Council as she steps off. 

Background: 

Due to her recent election to the San Jose City Council, Policy Advisory Council Chair Pamela 

Campos will be stepping down following the December 17, 2024 meeting. Councilmembers are 

invited to share well wishes as she enters her next chapter. 

Pamela Campos joined the Council in January 2022 with a background in early childhood 

education and a focus on addressing childcare deserts across the peninsula and South Bay. A 

graduate of Urban Habitat’s Boards and Commissions Leadership Institute, Chair Campos has 

cultivated a steady and inclusive leadership style since succeeding longtime Council Chair Randi 

Kinman in January 2024 and continuously encouraged staff to consider the impact of MTC 

policies on Bay Area families and low-income households. Staff would like to extend our 

heartfelt gratitude to Chair Campos for her service and wish her continued success in the next 

chapter of her public service. 

Issues: 

None identified. 

Recommendations: 

Information 

Attachments: 

None 
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